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Thursday 22nd February 2024 
 

Local Children’s Author Visit 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very fortunate to have a visitor coming to our school on Thursday 7th March 2024 to present to our 
Key Stage 2 students. Rainer Wiseman is a local author from Hanwell, who has successfully published his 
first children’s book ‘Allergic to Football’ and is in the process of writing his second book.  
 
During his visit, Rainer will talk about his working life as an author and what inspired him to start reading 
and eventually write his own book. Rainer will be showcasing his book ‘Allergic to Football’ to the children 
and generally enthusing them about being creative in their own lives. 
 
If you would like to pre-order a discounted signed copy of the book for £6.99 these can be ordered on 
ParentPay. Please ensure payment is made through your ParentPay account by Monday 4th March 2024, 

unfortunately we will not be able to accept any orders after this date.  
 
Your child is also encouraged to think of at least one question to ask Rainer about his work or life and 
research some facts about him. Should you wish to find out more about the author and his book you can 
check out the following website: www.rainerwiseman.com 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £1 from every child for this amazing experience. Please pay by using 
your ParentPay account.  
 
We are all very excited about the visit of Rainer Wiseman to our school. We sincerely hope your child 
enjoys the whole experience of meeting him and hopefully having their very own signed book to celebrate 
the occasion.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Giordmaina 
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